Advisory Commission on the Mississippi State Flag
and the Mississippi Coat-of-Arms

MEMO

To:  Fran vy
From: Kelly Riley, Policy Liaison
Date:  November 29, 2000
Subject:  Designs

Per your conversation with Governor Winter, I am enclosing the revised “star” design, as
well as another design for your consideration. Descriptions for each design are also
included.

Thank you for your assistance. Please contact me at 601-359-2528 if you have any
questions regarding this matter.



